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SHORELINE MALL P.L.C. – C84005 
 (the “Company”) 

COMPANY ANNOUNCEMENT 

Approval and Publication of Interim Financial Statements 

The following is a Company Announcement Ref No. SHM33 issued by the Company, on the 1st March 

2024, pursuant to the Capital Markets Rules issued by the Malta Financial Services Authority.  

Quote 

The Company is pleased to announce that following months of planning and unwavering commitment, 

Shoreline Mall has, today, opened its doors to the public, with the formal opening scheduled for the 8th 

March 2024. All retail spaces have been successfully leased out following collaborations with numerous 

brands in Malta, showcasing retail, fashion, catering, entertainment, and leisure establishments. 

The Company remains committed to elevate the Shoreline Mall as a primary shopping destination in Malta 

whilst providing a multifaceted shopping experience to its customers.  

The launch and completion of the Shoreline Mall forms part of the Company’s Project which also includes 

the development of a number of foreshore luxury residential units and car spaces.  

For further updates and information, please do not hesitate to visit Shoreline Mall’s website and social 

media accounts.  

Unquote 

 

By Order of the Board  

 

 

 

 

Dr Luana Borg 

Company Secretary 

 

1st March 2024 


